C&C Family,

We are so excited to announce that after 2.5 months off we are REOPENING on June 1st for all gymnastics practices.  With this being said, we will still be taking many precautions to ensure the safety of our gymnasts, families, and staff.  The coaches have missed all of their little gymnasts so much and can't wait to get them back to flipping.  Thank you so much for the continued support and love you have shown to our gym during this time.  Below are some rules and precautions we will be implementing in our gym moving forward.  

Things we will be doing in the gym:
-We strongly encourage drop off and pick up only.  If you do stay we are only allowing one adult/gymnast.  No siblings or other children are permitted to enter the building at this time.
-Modified lesson plans to help with social distancing. 
-Bring in as few items as possible into the gym.  No extra clothing or bags.
-Show up no earlier than 5 minutes before your class.
-Pick up immediately following your class.  No standing in lobby.
-Sanitizing between rotations.
-Fogging the gym daily.
-All adults must wear mask upon entering the gym.

Things we encourage you do at home:
-Take temperature regularly.
-Do not leave your home if you are sick or are showing any symptoms.
-Encourage and practice healthy lifestyle choices and hygiene.

*All tuition will be charged on June 1st.  If you do not plan to return on June 1st we will be waiving all 30 day withdrawals.  However, we will need all withdrawals emailed by MAY 26th.  We will not be able to hold spots if you choose to withdrawal.  Also, we will not be providing make ups if you choose not to come to gymnastics starting June 1st.*

Please look for our next email that will designate a day that we will hold make ups for the weeks that we closed in March.  

C-A-M-P!!!  We have had several emails asking about camp.  After much thought, we have decided we will be starting camp on June 8th.  Please check out our website for details on times and prices.  Due to our new rules and precautions we will have a much smaller limit on the amount of people that will be able to enroll.   Please sign up and pay in advance to reserve any week you wish to send your child to camp.  Sign up will start June 1st.  

Thank you,
Candice & Cassie

